(SCHOOL HEADER)          
Dear Parent/Guardian,
Your child has been selected as a participant in the Check-In, Check-Out Program (CICO), CICO is a prevention program for students who are starting to engage in problem behavior. The goal of the CICO Program is to prevent students who are acting out from escalation and provide them with more frequent feedback on their behavior to prevent future problem behavior.

Students involved in this program will check in with their teacher in the morning.  At Check In they receive a point card allowing them to receive points for being a safe, respectful, responsible part of our school.  The teacher and student talk together, setting a goal of how many points the student will get that day.  As they go through the day, they must periodically check in with their teacher to receive points.  At the end of the day they check out with their teacher who totals the points and discusses how the day went. Students will bring home a daily report that we hope you will review with them. Focus on what went right for the day. Students can earn individualized rewards for meeting their goal. A report will be sent home monthly with their scores for you to review. 

We are excited that your child will be a part of our plan to make our school a safe, caring and fun place to learn.  If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher or school behavior support team. 
Sincerely, 

(CICO Coordinator and Principal)
